June 18, 2009

Mr. Michael Kenner

Superintendent Todd County Schools

RE: Special Needs Bus Monitor position

Mr. Kenner,

Please consider this as a request for the Todd County Board of Education to create a district wide, four (4) hour per day, Bus Monitor position.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely,

Carroll P. Moseley

